Reminders
If your child is going to be absent from school, please inform the office by 9.15am.  You should phone the school on each day of your child’s absence.  It is imperative we have up to date contact information and address on file for each child.  Please contact the school if you have recently change address or telephone numbers.  Thank you.
Dates for your Diary – School
Thursday 18th May

P5 Assembly, 1.45pm
Friday 19th May


P7 trip to Blair Drummond

Thursday 25th May

P2/3 Assembly, 9.30am
Friday 26th May


School closed, May weekend

Monday 29th May

School closed, May weekend

Tuesday 30th May

In Service Day


Monday 5th June

P4/5 Assembly, 9.30am

Tuesday 6th June

P1b Assembly, 1.45pm
Wednesday 7th June

P1 Induction Afternoon 1

Thursday 8th June

School closed, General Election

Friday 9th June


Sports Day, WWHS
Sunday 11th June

Summer Fayre 2pm-4pm

Monday 12th June

P7/S1 Information Evening, WWHS

Tuesday 13th June

Parent Council Meeting, 6.30pm WWHS

Wednesday 14th June

P7-S1 Induction Day 1

Thursday 15th June

P7-S1 Induction Day 2

P6 (Year Group) Assembly, 9.30am

P1 Induction Afternoon 2

Transition Afternoon

Friday 16th June


Celebration of Values Day

Dates for your Diary – Nursery
Friday 19th May


Stay and Play 9am/1pm

Parent Group Mums’ Night, 7.30pm, White Cart £5
Friday 26th May


Nursery closed, May weekend

Monday 29th May

Nursery closed, May weekend

Tuesday 30th May

In Service Day


Friday 2nd June


Pollock Park Trip 9.15am and 1.15pm

Tuesday 6th June

Busby PS Nursery Induction 6.00-7.00pm

Wednesday 7th June

P1 Induction Afternoon 1

Thursday 8th June

Nursery closed, General Election

Friday 9th June


Nursery Sports Day 11am and 3.30pm

Thursday 15th June

Busby PS P1 Induction Afternoon 2

Friday 23rd June


Nursery Graduation

If you have any concerns, queries or compliments please do not hesitate in contacting me at the school.
Yours truly,
Sharon Hunter 
Head Teacher
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and Nursery Class Newsletter

May 2017
Dear Parent/Carer,
We have all been enjoying the fantastic weather over the last week or so and making excellent use of the field for outdoor learning, P.E. classes and playtimes.  Let’s hope this lovely sunny weather lasts right through until June!  Please ensure that your child brings a water bottle to school every day and, if possible, put a little sun cream on them in the morning.  We are going to have a very busy end to the year with lots happening throughout the school and Nursery.
Polling Day – We have confirmation that the school and nursery will be closed to pupils on Thursday 8th June.

Nursery & Early Level News
Early Level Initiatives
Thank you to all who attended the recent information session explaining our Skills Academy, Play Academy and Muddy Movers programmes.  These are exciting projects which support your child’s development.  If you missed it, speak to any member of staff for information.

Summer Term
Our main focus of learning this term is “Muddy Movers”, a programme designed to develop physical literacy by focusing on gross motor skills and core strength.  We hope that this increase in physical skills and confidence will also benefit the pupils’ emotional wellbeing.  We are looking forward to some lovely weather to enhance our outdoor challenges.

Sunny Weather

As we prepare to embrace the sunshine, a reminder to all families that children should arrive in Nursery with sunscreen already applied.  Thank you.

Pollock Park Trip
The Nursery Parent Group has agreed to fund the buses for our trip to Pollock Park next month.  A huge thanks to them for all their hard work. 

Nursery Graduation

The graduation ceremony for all pre-school children (those who attend our morning and afternoon sessions) is on Friday 23rd June at 11am (tbc).  Initially, tickets will be limited to two per family.  More information to follow.
Dates
We have a busy time ahead – please check the information on the cloakroom notice board which has regular updates.  Highlights include a ‘Stay and Play’ session on Friday 19th May, our trip to Pollock Park on Friday 2nd June and our Sports Day on Friday 9th June.  The Primary 1 induction afternoons for pupils going to Busby Primary are on Wednesday 7th June and Thursday 15th June.  Dates for the induction days for other local schools are on the noticeboard.

School News
Parent Council News
The Parent Council would like to thank P7 pupils (and parents) who gave up their time to organise some new events this year and raised a net total of £1004 for Parent Council funds. These funds support the P7 activities in their final year and also make a significant contribution to the other funds raised through other Parent Council activities, all of which helps support many activities for the whole school throughout the year.
The Parent Council's annual Summer Fayre will be on Sunday 11th June from 2-4 – if you can volunteer on the day, please contact Alison Findlay.  We would welcome any donations of toys and books.
The next meeting of the Parent Council is on Tuesday 13th June, 6.30pm at Williamwood High School.

Achievement Assembly

Thank you to all parents, carers and friends who attended the Achievement Assembly on Friday 5th May.  I always thoroughly enjoy these assemblies and take great pleasure from how genuinely delighted the award winners are when they come up to receive their certificates.

Parents Evening

As always, attendance was very high for our Parent Interview Evenings (96%).  If you were unable to attend, please contact the office and we will try to make another appointment for you to meet with your child’s teacher.  I’d like to say a special thank you to Mr Milliken’s team and their iPads - we got a lot of informative feedback through their online surveys which we will share with you shortly.

K’Nex Success

Jennifer, Erin H, Cameron and Samuel represented Busby at the cluster K’Nex competition.  All four did exceptionally well with Erin and Jennifer winning through to the regional final!  Of the 3456 P6 children who took part in the K’Nex challenge, only 30 pupils had the opportunity to compete in the final at the City of Glasgow College.  Well done girls!
Transition

The Williamwood High School P7/S1 Induction Days are scheduled for the 14th and 15th of June.  There is a Parent Information Evening planned for Monday 12th June.  
The school transition afternoon is on Thursday 15th June.  All current P1-P6 pupils will have the chance to meet with their new teacher and classmates.

Inter Schools Football

Mr Milliken and Mr Weir escorted a group of P7 pupils to an inter schools football event at Woodfarm High School pitches on Tuesday 2nd May.  The team had lost one match, drew two and won their final game.  Well done to the team.  A group of P5 –P7 girls will take part in a football festival at St Ninian’s High School on Monday 15th May.
“Frannie – The Musical”
Thank you to all parents who helped the children prepare for their “Frannie” auditions.  Rehearsals are now underway and I am looking forward to seeing what Miss Harris and the cast do with the show.  Tickets will be available soon.
Cob Oven Installation

The cob oven will be installed on the field over several days from 17-23 May.  All classes will have the opportunity to take part in a workshop with a member of staff from The Fabulous Cob Oven Company.  This should give the children a sense of ownership over the project.  I am very much looking forward to tasting the first slice of pizza!  We have also taken delivery of our new KEG barbeque.  The new cooking facilities and the fabulous resources (built by some of our parents and Mr Weir’s Skills Academy groups) have transformed the field into a wonderful outdoor learning environment for all pupils.

P1-P3 Twinning Festival
Unfortunately, the twinning festival with St Joseph’s was cancelled earlier this month.  The event is being re-arranged and as soon as we have the new date, we will let you know.
University Maths Challenge

9 pupils took part in the University Maths Challenge this year.  4 pupils achieved a Bronze award, 1 pupil earned a Silver award and 3 pupils got a Gold Award.  Pupils complete the challenge in addition to their class homework and all the children who took part had to do a considerable amount of extra work.  Well done to Natasha, Ben D, Sam, Ewan, Rae, Susannah, Emma, Shubh and Adam.  
Cluster Events

A number of our P6 and P7 pupils are visiting the WWHS Maths department over the next few weeks for Cluster Maths events.  In addition, all P5 pupils will be visiting Williamwood for the Modern Languages event on Thursday 18th May.  These events are always good fun and a great opportunity for our pupils to meet their peers from the cluster schools and get a taste of what’s to come in High School. 
Celebration of Values – Date for your diary
As you know, all pupils in the school have been working on a creativity project based around our school values – Honesty, Responsibility, Respect, Fairness and Courage.  Pupils in Primary 6 and Primary 6/7 have been working with artist Elspeth Bennie on the final stage of the Project.  A number of children various classes presented our work so far to Elspeth at an informal focus group last month.  She was very impressed and inspired with the work that Mrs Brysland has done with pupils over the course of this session.  
We will be holding a special ‘Celebration of Values’ afternoon on Friday 16th June.  All parents and carers are invited to attend.  All the art work that the classes have been working on will be displayed and Ms Bennie’s Values statue will be unveiled.  I hope you can join us.  Further information about the event will be issued in due course.
Staff News

I am delighted to inform you that we will be welcoming back Mrs Guy from her maternity leave on Thursday 25th May.  We will all be sorry to say goodbye to Mrs Berry on Friday 12th May.  I’m sure you join me in wishing her every success in her future career.  Mrs Brysland had a little boy in April and we couldn’t be happier for her – we can’t wait to meet the newest member of the Busby Family![image: image1.emf]
